Dear Parents,

The Title I program at North Putnam Community Schools is considered a school wide program. The purpose of a school wide program is to improve the academic success of all students at the school. A school wide school uses the Title I funds to upgrade the educational program. School wide programs serve all students.

Our Title I program is designed to help students increase achievement in the areas of Reading and Math. This is achieved through tiered interventions that are supplemental to the students core instruction. All interventions are research based and monitored throughout the school year.

Students who receive Title I support are served by support staff and a licensed teacher who are highly qualified. Student progress is monitored on a regular basis to ensure that the supplemental support is effective. The data gathered through progress monitoring helps staff to make intervention decisions.

Your child has qualified to receive these interventions based on school assessments such as ILEARN, iReady, Fountas and Pinnell, and teacher recommendations. Their progress will be monitored closely, as the Title I staff and the classroom teachers will be in constant contact about your child's progress. Please feel free to reach out with any questions you may have about the Title I program, and the interventions they will receive.

Sincerely,

Mr. Rodney Simpson, Director of Student Programs

North Putnam Community School Corporation